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Research Analysis 

 

Engrossed SB858 allows a law enforcement agency to submit a request to a county clerk or 

county treasurer that personal information regarding officers not be made publicly available on 

the Internet but instead kept in a secure location at county offices. The existing ability to make 

this request of county assessors would be expanded to include all officers rather than only 

undercover or covert officers. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 858 in its current form is not anticipated to have a material impact on the state budget or state 

revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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